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Hello and welcome to the inaugural Villa Social monthly 

newsletter where all things Villa will be highlighted.  

News from the month just gone from within the action 

packed Villa community has now been put to ink to allow 

us enjoy our successes and everything else together. 

We want to firstly start by thanking you the community 

for all the work you put in to every team, every player, 

every session, and every game day. Without you the club 

would not be where it is today. 

We hope that this newsletter is an expression of 

appreciation for every single person involved in some way 

with the club, the work that is done in the football 

community, and indeed the wider Waterford community 

as well.  

From us here at Villa Social, thank you and we look 

forward to continuing this project together. 

The girl’s academy held a bake sale on the 28th October to 

raise funds for the club but with so many people getting 

involved with a massive amount of generous donations of 

baked goods from parents, players, and coaches, a huge 

amount of items were donated to the local Men’s Hostel. 

The academy held a 3 day Hallowe’en camp over the 

midterm from the 1st to the 3rd of November which was well 

attended with some great displays of football on show.  

On the national competition front, our Premier team 

continue on in the junior cup with a 6-2 win over Hibs and 3-

2 win over Monread of Naas, while also getting a 6-1 win over 

Piltown in the Munster junior cup. Our teams taking part in 

the SFAI see our U12s beat local rivals Bohs 2-0 to move to 

the next round that saw them on the road to take on Gorey 

Rangers winning 1-0. Our U13s beat Wexford Albion 2-1 in 

a hard fought win. Our U14s beat Clerihan 5-3 which set up 

a game at home versus Freebooters ending in a 1-0 loss. Our 

U16 girls lost to a formidable Wexford All Blacks side at 

home. Good luck to all teams in the next round and unlucky 

to our teams who bowed out. We had some great battles 

across all teams on the league front as well. 

Waterford Development & Inter League Squad 

Representation | A Massive Villa Presence  

U12 | Emily Murphy & Penny White 

U12 | Kayden English & Kajtek Splawski 

U13 | Jacob Rose & Freddie Breen  

U14 | Harry Hennessey, Alfie Ryan, Joel Osawe, 

Matthew Lyons, Wahab Ogumede, & Alex Deevy  

U14 | Aanya Nair & Megan O’Regan 

U16 | Darragh O’Connor, JP Browne, Finley Hughes, 

Luke McCarthy, & Conor McEnery 

U16 | Charlotte Brennan, Ada Ugochukwu, & Emi 

Adebayo  

Youth | Evan O’Mahony, Scott Keappock, Sam Ahearn, 

Diego Hartnett, Joe Hogan, & Enis Ibrahimi 

Oscar Traynor | Craig Dunphy, Raveli Kilonda, Conor 

Signorelli, Adam Conway, Luke Walsh, & Regix Madika 

Current coaches Niall O’Keeffe (Waterford FC) and Cian 

Browne (Cobh Ramblers) were both playing parts in the Irish 

League One playoff earlier this month. Previous players that 

also took part were Jack Doherty, Liam Kervick, and Shane 

Griffin.  

Massive congratulations to former players Mickey Carroll 

(U17 Waterford FC) and Callum McFadden (U19 Waterford 

FC) who won players of the year for their current club.  

 

A Word from Villa Social 

 

The Overview 
 Villa AGM was held the 2nd of November with a new board 

elected for the coming year. If any member has any queries 

they would like to highlight, please get in touch with any 

committee member found on page 22. Congratulations to 

all. 

In house coaching workshop took place the 6th 

November in the club house run by Premier Manager, 

Conor Coad, with the focus this month being on ‘training 

session design and delivery’. Thanks to all that attended. 

A huge congratulations to all members & extended 

family who got academically conferred in November. 

Enjoy your rewards as the hard work has now paid off. 

Weekly fixture publishing on socials have been up and 

running for about a month now with great feedback and 

improvements, all thanks to your input. Publishing will try 

to be every Monday. 

A Coerver workshop was held with Tim Mawe the 20th 

November with a great coaching turnout for it.  

The PDP3 2 day course had many club coaches take part 

between the 23rd and 26th of November. 

Congratulations to former players Matas Grinius, Bassit 

Ishola, Callum McFadden, Anthony Adenopo, & Ramsey 

Miller who won the U19 shield with Waterford FC. 

Some of our U15 boys went to the FAI cup final in the 

Aviva with club coach Eoin Tubbrit to see St. Pats beat 

Dublin Bohs 3-1.  
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       Team Spotlight          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This year has seen our return to 1A action for the 

first time in 7 years after we won the 1B League title 

last year. The squad consists of the same core group 

of players and with coaches Dev Morrissey & Paddy 

Byrne staying at the helm once again and fortunately 

we have seen the addition of the brilliant Stephen 

Cleere to the coaching staff. 

The squad is a young but eager and determined 

group of players who are really looking forward to 

another step in their men’s football journey at a very 

competitive level, seeing us compete against a 

multiple of Waterford’s senior teams club’s looking 

to get to the Premier League. This brings a whole 

new level of desire to the group as they want to see 

themselves as the top team in the division regardless 

of how young they all are. It is a credit to them as 

men and as players to see them have this attribute at 

the forefront of every training and every game. 

The team are currently sitting on top of the 1A 

league table at 19 points with 6 wins and 1 draw. The 

challenge of taking the step up in division has been 

like a duck to water, albeit against challenging 

competition. 

We recently saw off Tycor AFC, beating them 4-1 at 

home. It was a win that saw us return to the top of 

the league table, now unbeaten in 6 games. An 

impressive feat for this young group in their debut 

1A season. We saw 170+ people along the fences 

for the home game versus Tycor and look to grow 

this support with the 1A’s while also feeding that 

support into many other team in the pyramid. 

 

Our aims and objectives for the season are simple, 

win. It is an easy one to remember but one that 

will come with challenges and mountains that 

won’t be easy to climb but one this group can 

conquer with the right attitude.  

The teams underlying and most critical objective 

however is to introduce these players to the level 

of commitment and quality to be successful at 

junior level and with also the opportunity to 

progress into our Premier Side. We have seen 

multiple 1A players make the jump this year and 

taking it by the horns to cement themselves as 

integral additions to the squad being built at that 

level. The 1A team is the bridge Villa need for the 

up-and-coming players who will eventually 

transition into our premier team while laying a 

foundation for the players to come after them, it 

is an integral part of Villa’s vision as a club and  to 

have the ambition to take the club to new heights 

year in, year out. It is one Dev, Paddy & Stephen 

take great pride in playing a part in. 

 

Coach Spotlight 

There are a lot of top teams that have still to be 

met in the league, but one challenge that this 

group won’t shy away from. 

 

 

L-R: Stephen Cleere, Dev Morrissey, and Paddy Byrne 
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Events for the Diary 

 Coffee Morning | Saturday 9th December | 10:30 – 11:30 | Villa Clubhouse 

 Christmas Night Out | Saturday 16th December | 19:00 | Mansion House 

 Peake Villa Munster Champs Cup |Sunday 17th December  |KO 14:00 | Away (STC) 

 U15A v Bagenalstown SFAI | Sunday 3rd Dec | Away (STC) 

 U13A v Gorey Rangers SFAI | Saturday 2nd Dec | Home (STC) 

 U12A SFAI draw to be conducted | An open draw to be done, so stay tuned 

 U14A Girls SFAI Trophy v Peake Villa | No date or time as of writing | Home (STC) 

 In House Coaching & Supplementary Workshops to Return in the New Year  

   Members Notice Board 

Good luck to all our primary, secondary, and third level students who will be undertaking 

Christmas exams in the coming weeks.  

Congratulations to our Villa Alumni, Niall O’Keeffe and Shane Griffin, who helped out 

Waterford FC this season in gaining promotion over Cork City in the promotion/relegation 

playoff on the 10th of November. 

Christmas Break News: The WJL break will run from 21st December to 4th January with only 

Junior or Munster cup games played if needed. The Schoolboy break has yet to be determined 

due to an abundance of games postponed over the terrible period of weather we have had and 

the same goes for the Women’s and Schoolgirl league. 

Massive shout out to academy coach and ever present supporter of the club, Alex Chren, for 

helping retrieve canted balls from the surrounding rivers in Poleberry that have built up over time.  

IMPORTANT: Please ensure that all players’ documentation is as complete as possible before 

it reaches registration committee members.  

PLEASE RETURN any trophies to the clubhouse to be engraved and returned to the league. 

Club Shop & Sub Links 

 

  

Club Shop 
Subscription &  

Villa Vision Link 

Gear Pack 

New for 

23/24 

Season 

https://alfiehale.com/collections/villa-fc
https://villafc.ie/register-online/
https://villafc.ie/register-online/
https://alfiehale.com/collections/villa-fc-packs
https://alfiehale.com/collections/villa-fc-packs
https://alfiehale.com/collections/villa-fc-packs
https://alfiehale.com/collections/villa-fc-packs
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VILLA FOOTBALL CLUB  
&  

VILLA FC  

WOULD LIKE TO INVITE 

ALL PAST & PRESENT MEMBERS  

TO THE 

CHRISTMAS GATHERING  

VILLA SOCIAL 

TIME: 20:00 

DATE: SATURDAY 16th/DEC/2023 

VENUE 

MANSION HOUSE 

ALONG WITH FRIENDS & FAMILY  
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Month in Review Coaches Notes 

Our Premier side had 4 games this month 

and picked up 4 wins to continue our 

strong start to the season. We hosted 

Piltown in the last 64 of the Munster 

Junior Cup at the start of the month and 

ran out convincing 6-1 winners.  

Our second game of the month was in the 

FAI Junior Cup with a home game against 

Hibs and a strong first half performance 

had the game wrapped up and we ran out 

6-2 winners.  

A return to league action for our third 

game in November where we hosted 

Carrick Utd and even though we were a 

man down for over an hour we still 

managed to put in a composed 

performance to win 4-0.  

Our final game of the month was in the 

last 64 of the FAI Junior Cup away to 

Monread FC of the Leinster Senior 

League and despite a tight pitch and 

interesting refereeing performance we got 

the result winning 3-2 and putting our 

names in the hat for the last 32 of the 

competition in the New Year.  

We’ve had some really strong 

performances so far this season all over 

the pitch, with a huge amount of 

controlled possession within our build up, 

lots of aggressive pressing but the most 

pleasing aspect has been the attacking 

firepower being displayed.  

 

Dean Walsh is leading the way with 16 goals 

and 12 assists from his 11 apps to date. Regix 

Madika is also into double figures with 10 goals 

and Alex Phelan is chipping in too with 6 goals 

so far.  

Our midfield players are contributing big 

numbers as well with Conor Whittle on 7 goals 

and 11 assists to date, Conor Kilgannon 6 goals 

and 6 assists and Adam Conway also with 4 

goals and 5 assists. 

Ravelli Kilonda, 2 goals and 5 assists and John 

Fred Tamen with 6 assists are ensuring our wide 

threat is ever present.  

Craig Dunphy, Dylan Walsh, Conor Signorelli 

and Luke Walsh, have put in consistent solid 

performances all month to give us a solid base 

through the spine of our team. 

It’s been fantastic to see young players like 

Dylan Nolan, Shane O’ Brien and in particular 

Dylan Stickel play a big role within our Premier 

side so far this season.  

It’s also been great to see players returning from 

injuries and start to make an impact such as 

Eoghan Rea, new signing Lekan Oki and Tyres 

Kennedy who got himself on the scoresheet 

against Carrick.  

We look forward to welcoming our Captain 

Adam Heaslip back from a fractured arm in the 

New Year along with the return of Aaron O 

Connor from Australia both of whom will have 

a big influence when back involved. 

 

In a small talk with Conor on the past 

month, he says, “We’ve had a strong 

month overall with our Premier side where 

we continued to progress in both FAI and 

Munster Junior Competitions along with 

extending our 100% record in the league.”  

Looking forward to December, Conor 

mentions, “A really difficult December 

lies ahead where we have 4 games in 14 

days, including 3 away games in a row, 

starting with a massive league game away 

v Tramore on Wed 6th Dec before a tricky 

trip to Cork v Cork Helio International 

on Sun 10th Dec in the Munster Junior 

followed up by a huge clash away v Peake 

Villa in the Munster Champions Trophy 

Semi Final on Sun 17th Dec before another 

potential league game pencilled in for Wed 

20th.” 

He continues on by saying, “All the 

players and backroom staff will be working 

hard to ensure we approach each game with 

the right attitude and mindset” 

Finally, he wants to emphasis, “A huge 

thanks to all club members who support the 

lads week in week out and with an action 

packed month ahead we’d love to see big 

crowds travelling to support the team.”  

Next league game v Portlaw 13th Dec at 

7pm  
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AWAY DAYS 
VILLA SOCIAL NEEDS YOU 

VILLA FOOTBALL CLUB 

The Villa Social Events Sub-Committee is searching for a 

volunteer to join us as the Villa Away Days Co-Ordinator. 

The Role will be to do the following; 

 Gauge numbers in advance of an away day 

 Contact and ensure bus hire for the day 

 Book a venue for the returning supporters and team 

Contact if interested  

Information on page 24 
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Month in Review Coaches Notes 

Our senior ladies side got off to 
winning ways this month with a superb 
comeback to take all three points 
against Mooncoin Celtic at Connor’s 
Park. 
 
Elena Gallagher’s sweeping long range 
strike, coupled with Emi Adebayo’s 
one-on-one finish handed the Villa 
Ladies all three points, as they moved 
into fourth place in the Waterford 
Women’s Premier League, ahead of 
Bohs and Mooncoin Celtic. 
 
Elsewhere, our Under 16 girls faced 
competition favourites, All Black’s 
from Wexford, as they bowed out in the 
3rd round of the SFAI Cup. 
Special mention to Aanya Nair who 
scored two stunning goals, both from 
set-pieces. 
 
Looking ahead, our Under 18 girls 
travel to West-Waterford for a crucial 
league-tie against Cappoquin/Railway. 
The girls are hoping to bounce back 
from a harsh defeat to Tramore, where 
they came away empty-handed by the 
slimmest of margins. 
 
KO @ 2:00pm in Railway AFC – 
Come out and support the girls! 
 
 

We have seen tremendous growth at 
all age-groups, and we now have a 
female player and coach development 
pathway from Academy all the way 
through to Senior Ladies. 
 
Amazing work in the Girls Academy 
by Michael Flanagan with current 
Schoolgirl players Leah Purcell, Lucy 
Mulhall, Catherine Munro & Ella 
Foskin, preparing our future stars for 
life in the Schoolgirls leagues. Our 
U12s have made a strong start to the 
season and our U14’s, led by Ozi, look 
to build on their success from last 
season. 
 
We also welcome Senior Players, 
Abbie Wadell and Elena Gallagher 
into our coaching staff as they take the 
reins of our U16 squad. 
 
We currently have 10 Villa girls 
representing the club at County level, 
across multiple age groups and our 
Under 18’s and Senior Ladies 
continue to progress. 
 
Thanks to all our coaches who lead 

our teams and continue to show up 

for our girls and dedicate so much 

more than just on-the-field hours to 

keep it moving forward. We are so 

grateful for your commitment to Villa 

FC! 

 

Women’s & Girls 

Overview 

Making History 

On an historic night in March this year the 
Villa Senior Women's team played out a 
thrilling 2:2 draw with the Waterford 
Under 19 Interleague team at Ben 
Wadding Park in a pre-season friendly. 
 
The Villa team made club history as it was 
the first time the club fielded a senior 
Women's team. 
 
The Ladies went on to play their debut 
season in the Women's Summer league. 
Comprising of mainly under age players, 
the girls gained a lot of valuable 
experience during the 8 week season. 
 
In a year of historic firsts for the Villa 
ladies, the Women's and Schoolgirls 
league are currently running their first ever 
winter league for the 2023 / 24 season. 
 
The Villa ladies continue to grow and 
learn within this new, very competitive 
league with 3 games played to date. 
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OPEN INVITATION FOR ALL 

MEMBERS & FRIENDS OF VILLA FC 

VILLA SOCIAL  

COFFEE MORNING 

DATE: Saturday 09th/DEC/2023 

TIME: 10:30 – 11:30 

VENUE: VILLA FC CLUBHOUSE & ASTRO 

Hatch21 
Coffee & Tea by 

DISCOUNT AVAILABLE 

JOIN THE VILLA SOCIAL WHATSAPP GROUP FOR 

EVERYTHING VILLA 

VILLA FOOTBALL CLUB 

Cakes Sponsored by  

Conor McDonald 
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ACADEMY NEWS 

Boys Academy  Girls Academy  

Sat 09:45 – 10:45 | Wed 18:15 – 19:15 
Villa FC Astro 

Sat 09:30 – 10:30 
Villa FC Astro 

 This month's academy has seen record numbers on both our 

Saturday morning (146 boys) and Wednesday nights (75 boys). 

This represents a huge growth in both sessions with the interest 

in our second session, which is Wednesday nights the most 

pleasing advancement. Below are pictures of our Group 3 (kids 

born in 2016) who took on De La Salle in a blitz. We played with 

3 teams of 7 with a sub or two and each team played 3 games. 

Everyone has a fantastic day. 

 

The Girls Academy continues to go from strength to strength 

with numbers growing at all age levels. It's clear that many of the 

girls were keeping an eye on Ireland recent world cup run as we 

continued to see new skills on show weekly. Massive funding has 

also been achieved in recent weeks, with large donations and a 

very successful (and tasty) bake sale (thanks again to all) - new 

and improved equipment is on the way. Halloween weekend saw 

the girls wearing scary costumes which left many of the coaches 

shaking in their boots. 
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VILLA SOCIAL 

EVENTS & 

NEWSLETTER 

KEEPING YOU 

UPDATED MONTHLY 

ABOUT EVERYTHING 

VILLA 

SCAN TO JOIN 

SHOW TO YOUR FAMILY & 

FRIENDS 

& WELCOME TO VILLA SOCIAL 
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Villa 9-a-Side Team News 
U11 and U12 

11A – With no games played over 

the month due to weather, the 

lads have been getting down and 

working hard in training every 

week. We are looking forward to 

getting some games under the belt 

again as soon as possible.   

11C - The last month has been 

unkind to us with the poor 

weather seeing all our games 

being postponed, nonetheless 

these young lads still show up to 

training with great enthusiasm 

and hunger to get better. Fingers 

crossed we get back on the pitch 

soon and continue the positive 

start to the season. 

11G – The U11G team were 

delighted to be back in 

action for their only game in 

November; an excellent 

game against a good St. 

Josephs team which finished 

2 apiece. Well done to the 

boys and to Jayden and 

David who both scored their 

first league goals. 

11F - Our youngest squad had 

only one fixture for November 

and they recorded their 4th win 

home to Mooncoin. This young 

side is making huge 

improvements every game. It’s all 

down to their hard work and 

commitment in training. 

12A - Our four games to 

date have all been in the 

U’12 SFAI Cup. Four 

wins and four clean 

sheets have seen us 

qualify for the last 32 in 

the competition. Many 

thanks to our new 

training gear sponsors are 

Ormonde Solicitors and 

Stryker Cork. 

12B – Having played 2 

games so far, we saw an 

opening day 1-0 loss to a 

strong DLS side and a 2-0 

win versus Tramore with 

goals coming from Luke 

and Gabriel. This squad are 

improving week by week so 

here's too many more strong 

performances and positive 

results in the season ahead. 

12 Girls - The girls played 

2 games this month. 

There was some great 

passages of play, 

teamwork and individual 

skills shown. They have 

continued to grow and 

develop week in week 

out. Keep up the work 

girls. 
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  Villa 11-a-Side 

Team News 

U13 & U14 

U13A – Our u13a team continue their run in the SFAI trophy. We hosted Wexford Albion and 

came away with a well-deserved 2-1 win which sees us advance to round 3. We also got back to 

league action for the first time in 10 weeks and again enjoyed success prevailing 1-0 at home to 

Tramore in a close fought contest. Well done to both Jacob Rose & Freddie Breen who were 

recently picked on this season’s u13 Waterford Development Squad. We have a big game this  

 coming Saturday 2nd December at home to Gorey Rangers at 4pm in the 3rd 

round of the SFAI Trophy. 

U14 Girls - Despite having no matches in over 5 weeks, the u14A girls have continued to develop 

well in training. They have bonded well as a team and are a pleasure to work with. Playing in a very 

competitive league which has moved to three divisions this year, the team continues to be 

competitive at the top tier. With players on Inter-league and COE panels we continue to actively 

work with the whole group to develop and improve all our players weekly. Roll on our next match! 

U14A - Our boys played two SFAI games this month and with the first one going well, 

unfortunately a follow up round isn't to be with a loss in the second game. Thoughts now turn 

back to the League for this group. The boys have continued to train hard every Tuesday and 

Thursday under the guidance of Paddy. They have also continued to work hard in their gym 

sessions with Evan Curran, which the boys seem to be enjoying very much. 

U14C - November was a quiet month as we only had one game away to Carrick. The 

boys put in a great performance coming away with a 4-0 victory. Training is going well 

and the whole squad is progressing well with their skill levels and fitness. Hopefully 

next month we can get a few more games played.  
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  Villa 11-a-Side 

Team News 

U15 & U16 

U15A - Just the one game for our 15A team this month which was a top of 

the table clash against last season’s champions Tramore in a thrilling game 

that saw us lose 3-2 in Villa. It’s another learning curve for this newly 

assembled squad as we continue to work and gel together. Next for us is 

SFAI 4th round away to Bagenalstown on the 2nd/12 with the winner getting 

out of the area. 

U16A - Started the season in good form, winning the first 3 league games, scoring freely 

and putting in some really good performances, beating Dungarvan, Piltown, and 

Portlaw. This team was unfortunate to go out of the national cup after being the better 

side but going down to Freebooters. This group are working really hard in training twice 

a week as well as attending a Strength and Conditioning session that the players are really 

seeing the benefit of. Special mention to Daragh, JP, Finley, Luke and Conor who are 

part of the U16 Waterford Schoolboy League Development squad.  

 

U16B - Two games this month for our U16B team which resulted in two 1-1 draws 

against Cappoquinn and Tramore. Tough games in which we needed late equalisers in 

both to get results. A credit to the lad’s character and determination to make sure they 

didn’t leave with nothing. We finish the month still top of the league and look to return 

to winning ways in December to continue our bid for the league 
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JUNIOR MEN & WOMEN U18 NEWS 

We have a young and eager squad that is sitting atop the 

1A league at the moment since gaining promotion from 

the 1B league last season. Our most recent game saw us 

win 4-3 which was played at home against a very strong 

Johnville team. We also beat Tycor 4-1who are looking 

to gain promotion to the Premier league next season 

along with other stiff competition coming in from De La 

Salle, Southend, and Piltown. Thank you to all who have 

supported us so far this year and any support you may 

have to give for the remainder will be hugely appreciated.   

1A 1B 

After going over 7 weeks without playing any sort of 

league or cup action, our 1Bs returned to league action 

with two home games in 5 days against Waterford 

Crystal and Park Rangers. This saw the lads taking three 

points to add to the current tally. Our lads have now won 

5 games out of 6 games played and continue their bid to 

retain the 1B title won by our now 1A team. We look to 

our next game in the league which is scheduled for next 

year.   

November saw the girls start the month with an away 

fixture to Tramore in the league after a recent draw at 

home to Park Rangers. We didn't get the result we 

want, but the team performed very well and we look 

forward to our next game in the league the end of the 

month. A number of the girls have also gone forward 

to the u19 Waterford inter county squad training and 

we wish them the best. Thanks for all the support at 

our games. 

Women’s U18 

We had two difficult away fixtures against Tramore and 

Dungarvan last month and both turned out to be really 

exciting games. The 3 - 3 draw in Tramore was followed 

by a 4 - 4 draw in Dungarvan and these points keep us 

in a good position in the league heading into the next 

round of matches. 

A mention to U17 player Enis Ibrahimi also who has 

been involved in helping the Waterford Youth Squad to 

reach the Munster Final. 

5 league games have been played so far this season with 

3 wins, 1 draw, and a loss. This sees us 2nd in the table 

on 10 points. The stop-start nature of the season so far 

has been a hard adjustment but as we come to the last 

week of November, we have put some points on the 

board with the first of our two home game seeing us beat 

Ferrybank 9-0 at home and our second game to be 

played versus Carrick at home just three days later on the 

Friday. Get down to support the lads this Friday the 1st 

Dec for what is shaping up to be a great game. 

Youth A 17A 



Monthly Newsletter           Page 19



Monthly Newsletter           Page 20 

JUNIOR MEN NEWS 

3A  

Our 3rd division side has had a difficult start to the new 

season. Trying to build a new team from scratch isn’t 

always the greatest but a special mention to Adam 

Stringer who has dug deep with us and has always tried 

his best with us. He’s guided us through the rough bit of 

the season and got his reward last week when we bet 

Park Rangers 1-0 on the Astro. Through help from the 

youth b setup and many new faces coming down training 

on a Monday it has all led to it. Hopefully more wins will 

follow suit and we start climbing up the table. 

Our lads continue to train hard on a Thursday night and 

the numbers have been consistent. We have been playing 

some nice football during our games and just 

unfortunately results haven't gone our way.  

We would like to say thanks again to the Mansion House 

for their support to this squad with all new match day 

gear. We had our Christmas day out recently also and 

what a day it was 

4A 

Summer medals are earned on winter nights 

training. Just the one game for our boys in 

November as we got our league aspirations back on 

track with a 4-0 win in Park Rangers ,a reversal of 

last year’s 3-2 defeat in same fixture . 

We look forward to December and gathering some 

momentum to continue our push for some 

silverware. 

17B 
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VILLA FOOTBALL CLUB 

A MASSIVE THANK YOU TO 

WISHES TO SAY 

TIM MAWE of 
COERVER COACHING 

KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR OUR NEXT COACHING COURSE 

Contact Conor | Phone: 083 007 8079 

 

Thanks to all coaches who attended the Coerver workshop with Tim. He was 

really impressed with the club facilities and also the number of coaches who 

gave up their free time to come down on a cold Monday night. A very 

enjoyable and informative couple of hours.  
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MEET THE COMMITTEE 

Liam 

Connors 

Vice-Chair/Schoolboys 

Liaison 
Secretary 

Women’s & Schoolgirls 

Liaison 

Shane Kehoe 

Chairman 

Derek 

Doheny 

Noel 

O’Connor 

Treasurer 

Sarah 

Hovenden 

Dermot 

Halpin 

Committee member 

Christine 

Ellickson 

Committee member 

Derek Breslin 

Child Welfare Officer 

& Club Registrar 

Amy Bierry 

Women’s/Schoolgirls 

Administrator 

Rosie 

Sherwin 

Women’s/Schoolgirls 

Administrator 

086 236 6945 | villafc@gmail.com 
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THANK YOU 

TO ALL COACHES WHO COULD 

ATTEND THIS MONTHS 

IN HOUSE COACHING 

WORKSHOP SERIES 

TRAINING SESSION DESIGN 

& DELIVERY 

ON 

NEXT WORKSHOP SERIES DETAILS  

PLEASE STAY TUNED FOR THE 
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Sponsorship Details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Suggestions Box 

Any ideas or improvements to bring to the committee’s attention you may have? Please let the 

committee know by;  

 Emailing the following villafc53@gmail.com or  

 Dropping a letter into the letter box inside the clubhouse. 

 

Get in Touch with Villa Social 

Want to help get involved or have an idea for us? 

Please email; 

 

 

 

 

       

     

Club Special Mention 

We have many unsung heroes within the Villa community but 

there are some people no more deserving of the title 

“Heroes” than our dynamic duo of Decky Purcell and 

Damien Flynn.  

Permanent features down at the club grounds and always 

there to greet you with a warm word, a smile, and a joke, our 

Groundsmen ensures that our pitches and clubhouse are 

world class from one end of the year to the next.  

Thank you Decky and Damien from all of us in the Villa 

community. 

Jonathan McEvoy Jonathan O’Brien 

j.mcevoy888@gmail.com 

 

jonathanob92@hotmail.com 

 

Villa FC is the largest football club not just in Waterford but in the South 

East with over 40+ teams; catering for 900+ active players, 120+ coaches, 

and support volunteers and families that make all of this possible. 

If you would like to join the team as a sponsor or even get an information 

pack to see if being a part of the one of the biggest community clubs in the 

South East of Ireland is right for you, please contact Stephen Cleere at 

Stephen.Cleere.91@gmail.com 

 

mailto:villafc53@gmail.com
mailto:j.mcevoy888@gmail.com
mailto:jonathanob92@hotmail.com
mailto:Stephen.Cleere.91@gmail.com
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THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR SUPPORT 

GRACIAS POR TU 

APOYO 

 لدعمكم شكرا

HVALA NA 

PODRŠCI 

TÄNAME TEID 

TOETUSE EEST 

MERCI POUR 

VOTRE SOUTIEN 

DANKE FÜR IHRE 

UNTERSTÜTZUNG 

 תמיכתך על תודה

感谢您的支持 

DANKIE VIR JOU 

ONDERSTEUNING 

GO RAIBH MAITH 

AGAT AS DO 

CHUID 

TACAÍOCHTA 

GRAZIE PER IL 

VOSTRO 

SOSTEGNO 

ご協力ありがと

うございます 

당신의 지원에 

감사드립니다 

PALDIES TEV 

PAR ATBALSTU 
AČIŪ UŽ 

JŪSŲ 

PALAIKYMĄ 

DZIĘKUJĘ ZA 

TWOJE WSPARCIE 

OBRIGADO PELO 

SEU APOIO 

СПАСИБО ЗА 

ВАШУ 

ПОДДЕРЖКУ 

ХВАЛА ВАМ НА 

ПОДРШЦИ 

HVALA ZA TVOJO 

PODPORO 

СПАСИБІ ВАМ ЗА 

ВАШУ ПІДТРИМКУ 


